
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello fourth grade families! We look forward to meeting you and your RAVEN on the first day of school. 
Below, you will find the list of supplies needed to help make our year a success. We greatly appreciate you 
sending in these supplies with your fourth-grader. Please place all of the supplies in a reusable bag with 

your child’s name as well as their teacher’s name and send it to school on “supply drop off day” or 

with your child on the first day of school. We look forward to having a fantastic year together. See you in 
August! 
 
Ms. Russell, Ms. Glavin & Mrs. Zaccardi 
 
Individual Student Supplies: 

​6 two-pocket folders: red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple 

​6 one subject notebooks: red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple 

​1 one inch binder 

​Supply box (large enough to contain supplies in desk) 

​2 packages of sharpened Ticonderoga pencils 

​1 pack of erasers  

​1 package colored pencils or crayons 

​1 package washable ink markers 

​1 package of Dry Erase markers  

​1 package highlighters  

​1 package glue sticks 

​1 package 3 x 3 Post-it notes  

​Headphones 

​Scissors 
 

Classroom Community Supplies: 
​Disinfectant wipes​ ​           

​Paper towels 

​1 liquid hand soap 

​1 box of tissues 

​Sheet protectors 

​Painters tape 

​Scotch tape   

​1 package of Sharpies 


